
 
 

Angelo, 

 

Congratulations. The Gainesville Professional Firefighters have chosen to endorse you for 

Secretary/Treasurer of the Florida Professional Firefighters. Your innovative track record and political 

acumen that you have demonstrated at Local 2928 make you uniquely qualified to hold this position, and 

should you win we look forward to the direction you will move this organization. Feel free to use this 

endorsement and our logo in any of your campaign materials should you wish. 

Fraternally, 

 

Nick Gonzalez 

President L-2157 


